
FashionScoops
FreshFace
Burberrydoubleddown

onits commitmentto

the Chinesemarketon
Mondayby tappingthe

popularyoung actorWu Lei

as its latestglobal brand
ambassador.

Despite beingonly 25,Wu

hasbeen in the limelight for

more thantwo decadesand
hasstarred in numerous

hit seriessuchas“The

Long Ballad,” “Love Like

the Galaxy,” and“Amidst a
Snowstorm of Love.”

“It iS apleasure to

welcome Wu to Burberry.

He'sbeenacting from such

ayoung ageand continues

to evolvewith everynew
role,” saidDaniel Lee,the
brand'schief creative officer.

The Chineseactorwith

more than 48 million Weibo
followersandmorethan

518million Xiaohongshu

impressionsis also a

cycling enthusiast.He has
createdanddirected “Ride
Now,” a popular vlog series

documenting his travelsin

ChinaandVanuatuwhich

hasgarneredalmost300

million views online.

“It’s an honor to work with
Burberry. As a brandbuilt

ona rich heritage,Burberry

hasbecome a true icon

of fashion. Its steadfast
dedicationto its classic
roots,combinedwith a
fearlessspirit of innovation,

results in piecesthat never
fail to amaze I lookforward

to discovering what we’ll
createtogether,” said Wu,

whoselatestfilm project,
“Dongji Island,” will premiere
next month.

Wu is thelatest member

of Burberry's global family,

which alsoincludesfamed
ChineseactressTangWei,

veteranChineseactorChen

Kun andrising Chinese

actressZhang Jingyi; Thai

star Bright Vachirawit;

JapaneseactressAsami
Mizukawa, andsoccer
playerSonHeung-min,
actorSonSuk-ku,andStray
Kids memberSeungmin
from SouthKorea.

British tennisplayer
JackDraper,modelRosie

Huntington-Whiteley, and
actressJodieTurner-Smith
countas Burberry'sglobal
brandambassadorsaswell.

– TIANWEI ZHANG

Wu
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